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The Honorable Elaine Bowers, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Ethics, Elections and Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 223A-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Bowers: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 423 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 423 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 423 would establish the Sedgwick County Urban Area Nuisance Abatement Act which 

would set the procedures for repair or demolition of any nuisance in Sedgwick County.  The bill 

would require the property landowner to cover the costs of any repair or demolition related to the 

Act.  The bill would exclude any land, structures, machinery, or motor vehicles used for 

agricultural purposes. 

 

 The Kansas Association of Counties states that SB 423 may have a fiscal effect on 

Sedgwick County administrative costs, but the costs are unknown.  Any fiscal effect associated 

with SB 423 is not reflected in The FY 2021 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Division of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Jay Hall, Association of Counties  


